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Weekly Update for November 27, 2023 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians,  

There are many great things to celebrate at Memorial! There are great learning opportunities 

happening in classes and students are excelling at different extra-curricular activities too. Our 

intermediate students had a very informative visit from Bernie Custis Secondary School this 

week. We are grateful for our volunteers who are supporting the school nutrition program, 

library, field trips, and school council. Their time makes a difference for our students and staff.  

Pizza Days: Order forms have been sent home for December and January Pizza Days. We have 
moved the Pizza Days to Thursdays beginning in December. We prefer families to use School 
Cash Online. The deadline for School Cash Online is Friday December 1.  
 
School Council Movie Nights: Our School Council have planned Movie Nights for this school 
year. On December 7th, there will be a movie night. More details will be shared next week!  
  
December 1st: Our full day child care program and before and after school programs will be 
closed on December 1st. All Childcare staff will be participating in professional learning sessions. 
If your child normally attends these programs, you will need to make alternative arrangements.  
 
 Secondary School Information Nights: This coming week, there are information sessions for 
Speciality Programs in HWDSB Secondary Schools. There is a flyer attached with specific dates 
and times.  
 
French Immersion Registration: If your child is in Senior Kindergarten, you may wish to register 
them for French Immersion for Grade 1. The deadline is December 1st.  
 
Parking Lot Congestion: We kindly ask you to avoid parking in the staff parking lot at the entry 
and dismissal bells. It is a safety concern for our students who are walking to school. We have 
HWDSB staff who support our school for supervision at the beginning and end of the day and 
they need a spot.  
 
Important Dates: 
November 28: Carousel Players presents “Tiny Treasures” at Memorial for grade 5-8 classes 
November 29: Pizza Day 
December 1: December and January Pizza Day orders are due.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Patton  Mr. Zadvorny 
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